From: Henry, Kate

Sent: 10 February 2017 11:54
To: Planning

Subject: FW: 115 Frognal

Hi - can this be logged as an objection to 2016/5380/P7?
Thanks,
Kate

Kate Henry
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 0207 974 2521

From: MAJA HERMAN

Sent: 10 February 2017 11:50
To: Henry, Kate

Subject: 115 Frognal

Dear Ms Phillips,

Having objected initially, | am writing today to comment on the revised plans for 115 Frognal.
Sadly, there seems to be little significant difference to the original plans and whilst | understand
that houses need to be practical, | do feel strongly that they also need to fit into their
surroundings. | am aware that the present house has no real historical value but it's classical form
fits beautifully with the neighbours and the rest of Frognal & Hampstead. The position of 115
makes it highly visible & it would be a terrible shame to have something there that is so completely
out of character. | personally like modern architecture & admire many of the modern houses that
have sprung around the area, but they rarely, if ever, occupy such a prominent & solitary position.
| really believe it would be an eyesore in a fiercely protected & hugely historical area.

Yours sincerely,
Maja Herman

98 Heath Street
London NW3 1 DP




